
*61 kilometres sealed through 
the Central Darling Shire and 26.5 
kilometres through Wentworth Shire.

An invitation is extended to the community to attend the 
opening of the Pooncarie-Menindee Road upgrade. 

The Hon. Jenny Aitchison MP, Minister for Regional 
Transport and Roads will officiate the opening on behalf 
of the NSW Government and Federal Government 
Leader of the Opposition The Hon. Sussan Ley will be in 
attendance.

The $9.2 million project was jointly funded on a 50:50 
basis with the Australian Government and NSW 
Government under the Growing Local Economies Fund 
with Office of Regional Development.

The 87.5 kilometres* of bitumen sealing was carried out 
by Wentworth Shire Council and Central Darling Shire 
and provides motorists with a safer, faster and more 
reliable journey. 

The Wentworth Shire component of works commenced 
in November 2021. Due to flood related delays, works 
recommenced in July 2023 and were completed in 
November 2023.

When: Tuesday 10 December 2024 from 11:30am
Where: Pooncarie Town Hall, Tarcoola Street

COMMUNITY OPENING

Pooncarie-Menindee Road Upgrade

wentworth.nsw.gov.au


